
   
 
 
 
 

Please send your child to school with a snack each day even if they are getting a hot lunch.  
We have many hungry students every day. 
 

PLEASE write your child’s name on ALL belongings:  jackets, backpacks, lunch boxes, water 
bottles.  Every day we have unclaimed items and it is difficult to figure out who they belong 
to. 
 

Thank you very much for all the amazing donations of paper, gluesticks, 100th day items and 
other supplies.  You are all the BEST! 
 

       Love, Mrs. Hofmann 
 
 

 
¶  Wed. Jan. 29th –  

100th Day of School! 
 

¶ Jan. 31:  Lunar New Year Parade 
@ 10:50am 

Feast at lunchtime 
 

¶ MONDAYS – 
Homework Folders DUE 

Red Book Bags DUE 
 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES 
need to be returned empty 

each Thursday. 
 
¶ THURSDAYS –  

Laneview Spirit Wear Day 
(Laneview Leopard Shirts/Sweatshirts) 

 
¶ LIBRARY DAY is Friday!!! 
Welcome to Mrs. Johnson our new media 
tech!  We will go to library this week and 
begin checking out books again next week.  
YAY! 
 

 
On Friday, Jan. 31st, our class will be 

having a Lunar New Year Feast. We are 
asking for a $3 donation from each 
child to cover the cost of the food.  

Your child will NOT need to bring food 
or buy a cafeteria lunch this day.  We 
could use additional help serving that 

day if you are interested in 
volunteering.  J 

 

A GIANT thank you to Jade China 
Restaurant!  They are cooking our 
delicious Lunar New Years’ Feast!!!  
Special thanks to Mrs. Havens and 

Gerard’s mom; they will be picking up 
our Chinese food and delivering 
everything to our school and/or 

serving us!   
 

Gung Hay Fat Choy! 

新年快乐 
Chúc Mừng Năm Mới 

Xīnnián kuàilè 
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Lunar New Year: 
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